18 February 2022

Response from a Kmart spokesperson:

Kmart has not designed or sold the offensive t-shirt in question — stocking such a
productis not in line with our values nor our customer’s values. We were
disappointed that 2GB continued the discussion on air even after they were informed
that the product in question was not a Kmart product and we apologise to any of our
customers and team members who were upset by what was inaccurately being
reported.



